Summer Reading Challenge- 5th/6th/7th grades

Dear Parents,

Name

Our school is doing a summer reading challenge for all students. If your child who just finished 5^{th} , 6^{th} or 7^{th} grade reads 4 books and returns this slip by Tuesday September 5, he/she will receive a NUT card. The class with the highest percentage of participation will receive an extra recess. Please write the titles below and a parent needs to initial in the box next to the title. Happy Reading!

Mrs. Brys

Grade

1	
2	
3	
4	